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Update on the strike on the

US East & Gulf Coast

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you that the anticipated strike by the 

International Longshoremen’s Association (ILA) came into effect on 

October 1st. This strike is expected to significantly affect all ports along 

the US East and US Gulf Coasts.

Due to this situation, ocean carrier and other parties have announced 

additional costs related to the disruptions caused by the strike. Please 

be advised that, according to the current status, for our export 

shipments from/via Germany to the US East and Gulf Coasts, all costs 

associated with the strike will be charged at destination on a collect 

basis.

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this 

challenging time. If you have any questions or need further 

information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.
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